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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Makita Portable Generators G1100 and G1700i 
15 November 2010                                                          ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem As a result of heat, vibration & time the nipple around the neck of 
the fuel tank may crack. This may pose a fire risk. 
 
No instances of fire or injury have been reported, however the 
potential does exist. 

Details Affected models G1100 and G1700i as follows: 
 

G1100 generators will carry a product number beginning with 
RGS170 and a serial number between 4000001-4000376 or 
4010001 - 4015102 or 7000001 - 7002206 or 9000001 - 9000487. 
 

G1700i generators will carry a product number beginning with 
RAS170 and a serial number between 3000003 - 3000688 or 
3010003 - 3021505 or 6000001 - 6017296 or 8000001 - 8004382. 

What to do Owners should immediately cease using model G1100 & G1700i 
and contact Makita on 0800 MAKITA between 8.00 am and 
5.00pm weekdays to arrange free of charge modification. 
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http://www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz/pdf-library/product-recall-notices/Makita-Portable-Generator.pdf

